
Forgotten Soldiers Outreach, Inc. 
Year-Round Letter-Writing Campaign 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Attention Teachers: 
Have your students apply 

their writing skills while 

showing compassion and 

gratitude to members of 

our Military. 

 

Our Mission:                       
Our goal is to continually 
encourage the men and women 
who are abroad fighting for our 
great nation.  Our hope is to 
inspire hope, strength and 
courage while they are separated 
from loved ones, families… 
  

How to Write a Letter: 
 Include a return address at the top of each letter.  Use the 

teacher’s name and school’s return address, so the service 
member may write back. 

 

 Use a generic greeting such as Dear Service Member or Dear 
American Hero.  (We send letters to all branches of the Armed 
Forces, not just to soldiers in the Army.) 

 

 The body of the letter must be positive and upbeat.  Here are 
some suggestions: 

o Tell about yourself.  (school, grade, sports, hobbies) 
o Tell about a positive current event.  (field trip, birthday) 
o Ask a question.  (What branch of the service are you in?  

Where are you stationed?) 
o Give a compliment.  (Thank you for serving our country.  

You are very brave.) 
 

 Close the letter with the student’s FIRST NAME only. 

 

Teachers: 
 All letters will be proof-read by volunteers at FSO, so please do 

not put letters into individual envelopes. 
 

 Artwork is greatly appreciated, but please do not use glitter. 
 

 Bring letters to the nearest drop-off location.  For a list, go to 
www.forgottensoldiers.org/help/drop-off-locations.  Otherwise, 
mail them to: 

Forgotten Soldiers Outreach, Inc. 
3550 23rd Ave. South, Suite 7 
Lake Worth, FL 33461 

 

 Thank you for your interest and involvement in this outreach! 

 
Forgotten Soldiers Outreach, Inc. is a 

national 501(c)(3) not-for-profit 

organization registered with the State 

of Florida.  FSO is also a member of 

America Supports You, an on-going, 

nation-wide program organized by 

the Department of Defense to 

showcase Americans’ support for the 

men and women of the Armed 

Forces and their families. 

 

Contact FSO   email:  info@forgottensoldiers.org    phone:  561.369.2933   fax:  561.493.9819 

Please visit our website for more 

information regarding fundraisers and 

successful school projects at 

www.forgottensoldiers.org. 
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